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 Brief Report from the Board of Examiners 
 
 

- Next Board of Examiners Meeting is January 22.  Details on our web site calendar. 
 

- License renewal season over-stressed our infrastructure and response times were too long.  We are adapting 
our processes and upgrading our infrastructure to prevent this from happening again. 
 

- We are undertaking a review and revamp of our statutes and rules in a modernization effort. 
 

- The board is very active in pursuing various and multiple disciplinary issues and investigations. 
 

- The transition to a virtual office is complete and has been very effective. 
 

- We continue to streamline and align the CCA and XT programs. 
 

- Exam dates for 2021 for CCA and XT exams are published on our Board Calendar of Events. 
 

- Information regarding Chiropractic Physician status in the COVID vaccine program has been published by 
email to all licentiates. 
 

- Jurisprudence class for DCs will be held 1/26/21 followed by the exam. 

 
 

Serving, 
 
 

Dr. Joe Siragusa 
 
 


